
PUBLIC NOTICE 

The current collective bargaining agreement between the University of California, San Diego 
(UCSD), and the San Diego Housestaff Association (SDHSA), provides for successor contract 
negotiations in 2015. Local bargaining may begin following completion of the public notice 
meetings scheduled below. 

 
The University will convene initial public notice meetings on March 10, 2015, from 2:00PM to 
4:00PM and March 17, 2015, from 2:00PM to 4:00 PM at the Hillcrest Hospital - Inpatient Tower 
Room # 5-309, 200 West Arbor Drive, San Diego, CA 92103. Copies of initial bargaining 
proposals will be available at the meetings. 

Interested members of the public may secure copies of initial bargaining proposals from both 
parties, online at http://ucnet.universityofcalifornia.edu/. 

Copies of the procedures governing the required public notice meeting may be requested in 
person or by mail from the University of California. Labor Relations, 300 Lakeside Drive, 10th 
floor. Oakland. CA 94612-3550. 

For additional information regarding this bargaining, please contact Michael Gonzalez, Director 
of Employee Advocacy & Labor Relations, UCSD, at 619-543-4671; or Paul Mirowski, SDHSA 
Negotiator, at 619-702-5300. 


